Teresa Byrd
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From: Teresa Byrd
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 10:48 AM
To: 'Kayla Peal'
Cc: Martha Howard
Subject: RE: Mamie Bell

Kayla,

Thank you for contacting me in reference to the Violation Letter that your office received about Mamie Bell Ridge.
Per our conversation, | will be looking forward to hearing from you as to when this matter will be resolved. Ifa
current punch list needs to be done, | would contact Chris Jones with NC DOT @ (910) 486-1496. Should you have
any further questions, please let me know.

Teresa Byrd
Senior Dept. Support Specialist

From: Kayla Peal <Kayla.Peal@MossyCreekMgmt.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 10:32 AM

To: Teresa Byrd <tbyrd@harnett.org>

Cc: Martha Howard <martha.howard @MossyCreekMgmt.com>
Subject: Mamie Bell

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Teresa,

This is Kayla Peal with Chris Manning's office.

Kayla Peal

Finance Administrator

Mossy Creek Management, LLC
Mailing Address:

PO Box 2430

North Myrtle Beach, SC 29598
843.458.0082
kayla.peal@maossycreekmgmt.com




